» 7 / Y .
~ . “
1 -
4 % O 2 A ’ ‘' - - \ C’\,\-/

q UNITED STATES
W/ i NUCLEAR REGULATLRY COMMISSION
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I WASHINGTON, D.C. 20556
October 8, 1980 e e
f,oOQfﬁﬂ§5§§5¢
NOTE TO: B. J. Youngblood, Chief, LB#1
FROM: M. Dave Lynch, Project Manager, LB#1
Attached for your information is a copy of the open T TR

file rerort prepared by the U. §. Geological Survey entitled gg“"}:ﬂﬁﬁbgn 7N

"Reassessment of the Effects of Construction Dewatering on
Ground-Water Levels in the Cowles Unit, Indiana Dunes National
Lakeshore, Indfana", relating to the Bailly Station. I am

also sending a copy to centra) files, POR and LPDR, \,;_,;, ,..
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Enclosure:
As stated
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United States Department of the Interior

GEOLOGICAL SURVEY

Water Resources Division ok
avnm el A mep® " \ By o
1819 North Meridian St. R;"\B‘ THEER LR Y Fﬁ.E CUP‘ ] 3‘ :
Indianapolis, Ind, 46202 hiﬂ eI Lide :
(317) 269.7101
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October 3, 1980

Mr. William Bevins EF: o~
Nuclear Regulatory Commission ﬁﬂ.ﬁ?c
Room P=241 R
7900 Norfollk Avenue

Bethesda, Maryland 20014

Dear Mr. Bevins:

Enclosed are six copies of U.S. Geological Survey Open~File Report

80-1105, '"Reassessment of the effects of construction dewatering on ‘-77~
ground-water levels in the Cowles Unit, Indiana Dunes National Lakeshore, :Sﬁig.
Indiana," Supplement to Geological Survey Water-Resources Investigations 3 e
78-138, by Daniel C. Gillies and Wayne W. Lapham. The report was i

prepared in cooperation with the National Park Service.

Sincerely yours,

',"',' Dennis K. Stewart
g District Chief
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